
 

Class: Sapphire 

Our Learning Newsletter: Autumn 1 

 

English   
 

 

Maths   
 

In school we are learning: 

Imaginative writing 

 

Home learning opportunities: 

You could play role play games together or 

talk about things that they would like to do. 

You could talk about their favourite 

superpowers or if they could make a world of 

their own what it would look like.  

In school we are learning: 

Counting/addition 

 

Home learning opportunities: 

You could play addition games, or any games 

involving dice. There are plenty online which 

you can access, if not then you could see if 

they can count however many objects they 

can see. Alternatively, test their addition skills in 

the same way.  

  

PSHE    

 

 

 Computing      
 

In school we are learning: 

Health and prevention 

 

Home learning opportunities: 

You could discuss positive experiences at the 

doctors and different medicines they’ve used 

(calpol etc…) 

You could also try exercising together, either by 

playing active games or by moving about as 

much as you can. 

In school we are learning: 

Coding 

 

Home learning opportunities: 

Any sort of pattern games or online games 

would be helpful here. Any games to get used 

to working on a computer would be ideal, as 

well as using the listed websites below for some 

additional help.  

 

Life Skills        
 

 

PE 
 

In school we are learning: 

The importance of healthy diet and healthy 

lifestyle. The children will be looking at healthy 

and unhealthy foods throughout the term and 

will also look at the different food groups. We 

will also implement this by going to the 

independence room and making healthy 

meals. This will lead to the children being able 

to make healthy food choices. 
 

Home learning opportunities: 

When out shopping with your children speak to 

your children about healthy food choices and 

ask questions on what would make a healthy 

balanced meal. 

  

 

In school we are learning: 

This term we will be doing athletics. We will be 

doing a range of different athletic activities all 

leading to a Mini Olympics in which pupils will 

be able to compete against each other. 
 

Home learning opportunities: 

Encourage your children to be physically 

active and show some of the skills they have 

learned in the lessons. 

 



 

Discovery Days     
 

In our discovery days we will be focussing on humanities, science, RE and creative subjects. 

For our humanities this term we are learning about: 

Prehistory 

 

Home learning opportunities: 

You could start to look at any sort of caveman experiences, watch videos online or look at some 

of the artwork on the cave walls. Another idea would be to make a game of this by gathering 

“supplies” in a scavenger hunt or by creating your own tools using bits you can find outside.  

 

Useful Websites/Apps 

Some of these may require login information. Please speak to your class teacher or child’s key 

worker for details. 

 

-       Numbots https://play.numbots.com/ (also available as an app) 

-    PurpleMash https://www.purplemash.com/sch/thecedar-so16#/ (range of activities) 

- Top marks https://www.topmarks.co.uk/  

 

Class Reminders 

 

Any questions, email the class email- Sapphire@cedarschool.co.uk 

https://play.numbots.com/
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